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communities. It partners with our parishes in order to give expression to what is best and 
brightest in Hellenic and Philhellenic causes within our communities. And its philanthropy and 
educational initiatives are well known to all. 
 

Therefore, on this Third Sunday in May, let us recognize our friends and family who make 
up AHEPA, and acknowledge their positive impact in the life of Greek-America and the world. 
We are grateful for the courage and resilience that founded this Association of Hellenes, and we 
continue to marvel at their impact in the lives of our faithful and around the globe. 

 
Χριστὸς Ἀνέστη! Christ is Risen! 

 
With paternal love in the Risen Lord, 

 
† ELPIDOPHOROS 

Archbishop of America 
 

 

 
 
 

 


